
From: Ronald Wallace [Ronald.Wallace@dnr.state.ga.us] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2007 8:35 AM 
To: marketing@unireminc.com 
Subject: Re: PRP information 
 
David, 
I have reviewed the material you sent and have no problem with your products.  
Ron. 
 
>>> "Marketing" <marketing@unireminc.com> 12/10/2007 10:29 am >>> 
 
Ron, 
 
Thank you for reviewing our green product, PRP, WellBoom and BioBoom. All of 
these can be used to absorb and remediate hydrocarbons on water.  I 
understand that the state of Georgia can not indorse products but can 
approve them.  As per our telephone conversation last week could you please 
send me a email stating that you have reviewed our product and that you do 
not have a problem with the use of it in the State of Georgia. 
 
Thank you for your time in this matter. 
 
 
David Casey 
Universal Remediation 
412-788-2444 Voice 
412-788-0111 Fax 
Marketing@unireminc.com  
  
 


